DHHL Testimony & Presentation
Saturday, 28 September 2013 11:54

Aloha,

Welcome racefans and enthusiasts. Many of you know that Kalaeloa Raceway Park has been
in long, on-going battle with the Department of Hawaiian Homelands to keep our racetrack
going. It has been several years, and we have made no further progress due to the difficulties
encountered when dealing with the agency. We requested to the address the Hawaiian Homes
Comission, and therefore on Sept 24th, flew to Kona, Hawaii to address our concerns. The
following video is a recording of our testimony as well as our video presentation for DHHL.

Mahalo for your support!
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